
 
 

From: Jeremy Powder [mailto:Jpowder@doldcompanies.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2009 2:09 PM 
To: LLPComments 
Subject: Legacy Loans Program 
 
Good Afternoon,  
 
Thank you for all your hard work during this economic crisis.   
 
I read on your website that the Bank who sells the loan to the PPIP 
will, in general, retain servicing.  As commercial real estate borrowers 
at several regional banks, we were wondering if the Borrower will be 
informed or will have any way to find out if their specific loans are 
sold to the PPIP?   
 
I am aware borrowers are normally only notified if Servicing is sold 
and not if the loan is sold.  All our loans are current, but I fear the 
bank and/or examiners downgraded our loans due solely to 
decreased absorption rates due solely to Banks not lending.  
Knowing if a Bank sold our loans may give us a better idea of what 
top management was thinking.   
 
Thank you 
 
Jeremy Powder 
1086 Bluejay Dr 
Bowling Green, OH 43402 
419-874-2535 x23 
Fax 419-872-1200 
jpowder@doldcompanies.com 
 
 


